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Annual Congregational Meeting - Today 
 The Annual Congregational Meeting will follow the worship service at 
10:30 a.m. in the sanctuary. Agenda details were mailed out in the letter of 
notice. Please pick up a copy of the Annual Report, if you haven’t already 
done so. The Council needs time to set up the sanctuary, so please do not 
come back in until you hear the bell ring. Note: only active members may 
vote per NCC By-Laws. 
 
Installation of Officers 
 We will be installing the church officers during worship next Sunday. 
Please inform your board chair of your attendance. 
 
Stewardship Update 
 As of January 1, we received a total of 69 pledges totaling $218,966. 
This is a significant decrease from 2019, wherein we had 85 pledges totaling 
$237,186, a decrease of 17 pledges and $18,220. A further breakdown of the 
figures show: 
·         Two of those were due to death 
·         26 of the pledging units increased their pledges 
·         6 of the pledging units decreased their pledge amounts. 
 
 We are grateful to those who have committed to continuing our ministry 
at NCC. If you have not yet submitted your pledge for 2020, it's not too late. 
Please ask an usher for a pledge card or stop by the church office for one. 
 
Shingles Shot 
 There are enough folks interested for Longs Drugs to come and 
administer the shingles shot. As of this printing, the date has not been 
determined. See Judy Keith if you are interested in having the shot. 
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